
 

April 2022 Newsletter 
Golders Green Allotment Association 

 
Formal Notification of an AGM 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 
8pm – 9pm 

  
Claremont Hall, 167a Cheviot Gardens, London NW2 1PY 

  

 

   

Dear Plotholders, 
As we told you in the November Newsletter last year, we will hold an AGM this year so please 
take this message as our 14-day Formal Notification of the AGM we plan to hold in May.  
 
You can find the accounts for the meeting on our website  HERE. 
 
As you are aware Anna Feldman, our Trading Hut Secretary and David Feldman, who helped 
out with letting plots have moved out of London, and now we have a vacancy for a Trading Hut 
Secretary and for a committee member. 
  
If you think you might be interested in helping the site by taking on this role, or perhaps sharing 
it with another plotholder please come and talk to one of us about it or email 
sarathebells@gmail.com expressing your interest. We also have a vacancy for another 
committee member and if interested come and have a chat or email as above. 
 
The site needs new people on the committee as its current members have been involved for 
some years now and although we are happy to carry on, we won’t be able to for ever and so we 
need to future proof Golders Green Allotment Association for the coming years!! 
 
Current Committee Members standing again for 2022 – 2023 
Sara Bell – current Chair                
Nick Jackson – current Treasurer               
Silas Kendall – current Site Manager 
John Bell – current Plot lettings  
Bryan Alcock – Tretawn Rep                        
Vacancy – Trading Hut Secretary 
Jennie Norwood – current Secretary        
Vacancy – committee member 
 
 
Agenda 

1. Chairs Report 
2. Minutes from the 2020 AGM for Accuracy and Matters Arising 
3. Finance Report and Accounts 
4. Election of Committee 
5. Plans for helping with drainage 
6. AOB 

  

 

https://ggaa.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=390dfa42d9ff43bfcc32deff7&id=c318cbf8b8&e=da14d8d4e5
mailto:sarathebells@gmail.com

